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Upcoming Night Work
October 6, 2022

From Sunday, October 16 at 8 P.M. until Monday, October 17 at 7 A.M., the construction 
team will remove the tower crane at The Canyon (Block A). 

Swinerton will work closely with the team to limit noise and ensure it is within 
allowable levels. Task lighting will be positioned down and away from adjacent 
buildings. If you have any questions or concerns about this particular work, please 
contact James Mannix, Swinerton Senior Superintendent, at (415) 748-8566 or 
jmannix@swinerton.com. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work together to make 
Mission Rock.


